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28 November 16 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Instead of taking the children to a pantomime in December, we would like to 
take the children in Nursery and Reception to see a performance of “We’re 
Going on a Bear Hunt” at Billingham Forum in January 2017.  The children in 
Reception will go to the 10.30am performance on Monday 23rd January 17 with 
the morning and beginning of the week nursery children.  They will leave 
school at 9.45am and return by 12 noon. The total cost is the buses (£325) 
and tickets (£1062.50), however the PTA have made a donation of £1000 so 
including a drink and a treat the cost will be £2.50 per child.  
 
Could we please have the slips and money returned to school by Thursday 
12 January 17. 
 
Any children not going will be supervised in school by a member of staff. 
 
Kind regards 

Elisabeth Lee 

Mrs Elisabeth Lee 
Head Teacher 
 
              
 
My child/children can/cannot go to the production of “We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt” on Monday 23rd January 17. 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.50     
 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature of parent/carer…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

 

              

 


